
Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting 

April 4, 2024 

 

The Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority held their regular meeting on April 4, 
2024 at the Buffalo Township Municipal Building, 2115 Strickler Road, Mifflinburg, PA. 
Present were Daryl Beiler, Bob Sampsell, Brian Zettlemoyer, Linda Troup, Lena 
Baumer, Josh Satteson and Melissa Lobos. There were 4 citizens present. 

There were no citizen’s concerns. 

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to accept the Secretary’s minutes as presented. It 
was seconded by Bob Sampsell. All approved. 

Bob Sampsell made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. It was 
seconded Brian Zettlemoyer. All approved.   

Linda Troup made a motion to accept workshop session with township minutes. It was 
seconded by Brian Zettlemoyer. All approved. 

Under Engineer’s report: Josh Satteson gave updates on Black Run Pump Station 
project. 
 
Under Operator’s report: LAJSA is tving Mazeppa and Buffalo Crossroads to see if they 
can see anything to cause overflow at sewer plant. We discussed Eric Scheimreif’s 
proposal. There were some concerns. We will discuss further when he has plans in 
place. 

Under delinquent bills: Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to send delinquent letters to 
David Apet, Janice Dreese and James Miller and Bobbi Jo Ralston. It was seconded by 
Bob Sampsell. All approved. 

Under old business: Lena Baumer gave update on DTA project survey. 

Under new business: Linda Troup made a motion to table letter and inspections to 
customers in Mazeppa and Buffalo Crossroads until next month. It was seconded by 
Bob Sampsell. All approved. 

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to pay April’s bills. It was seconded by Bob Sampsell. 
All approved. 

Meeting was then adjourned. 

 


